
 

Hello to all our existing and new customers.  

We would like to reassure you that we are taking every precaution at the Bead 

Company to ensure that the environment is healthy and happy for staff and 

customers. All counter tops, keyboards, tabletops, door handles, eftpos 

machines etc are wiped down with disinfectant wipes and staff are using hand 

sanitiser or washing hands between customers. We are always maintaining 

social distancing as are our customers. 

In order to make sure that our customers are not going stir crazy during this 

self-isolation, we are continually adding new kits to our selection for your 

enjoyment at home. We are also offering $5 parcel post. (You can stuff quite a 

few kits into a parcel post bag!!!) 

These are a few of the new kits we are offering…. 

 

 

 

Cypress 
Leaf 

Bracelet

Isolation 
Necklace



 

 

Unfortunately, we cannot run our normal classes at this time, but if you have 

any problems with kits etc, just ring or email us and we will endeavour to help 

you where possible. 

Due to the lack of customers instore, we are reducing the opening hours of the 

business, next week we will be open from 10am till 2pm each day. This enables 

us to get online orders together and posted and also to meet customer’s needs 

in the store. 

 

If you want to know what is happening at the Bead Company check out our 

Facebook page or Instagram page for the latest news…. 

 

From our family to yours, we hope you stay safe and healthy during this time 

and that we all come out healthy and happy on the other side. 

 

 

 

Venezia 
Earrings

Heartfelt 
Earrings

Parents 
Sanity 

Saver Kit


